
 

 

 

 
ADDITIONAL PET SCANNER OPERATIONAL   
 
Date issued: August 18, 2023 
 

We would like to advise relevant health-care providers that Manitoba’s second Positron 
Emission Tomography (PET) scanner began operations on August 15, 2023. The scanner is 
located on the 7th Floor of the John Buhler Research Center. Another PET scanner is also 
located within HSC Winnipeg in the HSC General building. 
 
The operation of the second scanner provides increased capacity for PET scans in the province. 
Please continue to fax requisitions to 204-787-3300. 
  
Both PET systems have an appropriate lab for dispensing radiopharmaceuticals used for 

imaging, and both locations have areas suitable for injecting patients with radiopharmaceuticals. 

 
Contact Information: 
Suzanne Zdanuk 
Director, Acute Care Operations – Diagnostic Imaging   
szdanuk@hsc.mb.ca  
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